
On Tuesday 14th November, headspace Dandenong launched 

its first GP clinic at Oakwood School in Noble Park.  

Both our Nurse, Anne and GP, Andrew alongside our Peer Support Worker Andrea were available on 

the day to answer questions about the clinic, while also providing and creating an environment that 

was youth friendly, fun, supportive and welcoming.  

The young people and their teachers had a great day, with sparking apple juice, prizes, games, music 

and giveaways on offer throughout the day.     

The feedback received was great, and we cant wait to continue providing a supportive GP service to 

those at Oakwood School.  

“Fantastic! We had a great day - Andrew and Anne were great, and it was fabulous to have Andrea come too.”  

-    Sandra.  

     Oakwood Principle   


